
REPRESENTATION 
 
By email 9/12/22  
 
LSWA PC have viewed the plan and agree that the plan has been formulated in accordance with 
the government requirements and the local plan framework.  

Members feel it is consistent with national policy, effective in joint and cross boundary working 
and positively prepared by formulating a strategy that aims to meet infrastructure. However, 
there is not a clear indication of how all infrastructure needs, such as medical, have been 
considered throughout the plan and the potential need for increased hospital capacity, it is 
assumed this can be met out of the area or the potential need hasn’t been confirmed by the 
CCG  

On the whole members feel that the plan is justified, however there is uncertainty over if the 
additional 4000 homes taken from the partnership authorities is premature as not all housing 
numbers from the Black Country Partnership review have been received. LSWA PC understands 
that if the Government review of the duty to cooperate results in the removal of the duty SSC 
will review the 4000 figure.  

There has been a good level of consultation offered and as consultees we have been informed 
of each stage. LSWA PC notes that the comments made regarding the proposed site at Marston 
Road have been duly considered and the site now removed from the local plan.  

 

 

Kind regards  

 

Amy Watson PSLCC  

Parish Council Manager 
Lapley, Stretton & Wheaton Aston Parish Council  

Office FF028 
South Staffordshire Business Hub  
South Staffordshire Council Offices  
Wolverhampton Road 
Codsall 
Staffordshire 
WV8 1PX 
01902 327091  



07495789051 
www.wheatonastonparishcouncil.gov.uk 
Follow us on Facebook & Twitter  

Where necessary information may be shared with other organisations to enable us to answer 
queries and resolve issues. Other agencies can include, but not exclusively, Staffordshire 
County Council, South Staffordshire District Council and other Parish Councils or Local 
Authorities. In such cases, the information provided is only the minimum necessary. These 
organisations are required to retain your information in a secure manner. Lapley, Stretton and 
Wheaton Aston Parish Council is also required by law to protect the public funds it administers 
and may share information provided to it with other bodies responsible for auditing or 
administering public funds in order to prevent and detect fraud. More information is available 
from the National Fraud Initiative web site.  

If the information we intend to share is of a sensitive, personal nature we will only share it with 
partner organisations if we have obtained your consent or unless we are legally required to 
share it.  

At no time will your information be passed to organisations external to Lapley, Stretton and 
Wheaton Aston Parish Council for marketing or sales purposes or for any commercial use 
without your prior express consent.  

The Information Commissioners Office enforces and oversees the Data Protection Regulation 
and can be contacted via the website ico.org.uk  

 

 

https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com/?d=wheatonastonparishcouncil.gov.uk&u=aHR0cDovL3d3dy53aGVhdG9uYXN0b25wYXJpc2hjb3VuY2lsLmdvdi51ay8=&i=NWUyODU4MDMyMmM3ZDQxNjc1ZTUzYmE0&t=Um5nZDY4ZnIvVUZ2TDBxTXBXMEh2bHJnUW9SQ3RpdEgrVFY5NkJtNGh1cz0=&h=e87cd7a6c5384d2985a91a0dbc767943&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVZZANMTLffValM2cNqfLZScromhVE0OeIdLA3c_wBQucSYL8by1Pa3zKqlHw8dRDrU

